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· Sept. 13th- PROGRESS REPORTS go home
· Sept. 16- School Pictures
· Sept. 16 guest presenter Empower Me 
· Sept. 23-27 Start with Hello (Kindness unit) 
· Sign up with your child’s teacher to receive texts/emails from Remind.

· Watch for The Little Scrapper Newsletter on the first Monday of each month. Next one will go home October 7th. 

· Primary Story Time- new reading each Sunday night 
        at 7:00 pm on Facebook
· Oct. 11 -AttenDANCE party for students who have had good attendance. Good or poor school attendance develops lifelong habits that have lasting effects. 

Contact:  Nathan Evans or Twyla Nichols  870-845-3510  nathan.evans@nashvillesd.com or twyla.nichols@nashvillesd.com 
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If your child has a change of transportation home in the afternoon, please send a note or call before 2:00. Without a call or a note, we will go with the regular transportation we have on file.
Now that we are all settled into a routine, I want to say again how thankful I am for you – the parents, family, and friends of our wonderful students.  Everything is running as it should and that is, in large part, due to your cooperation, patience, and understanding.  Even the car line is running at a much better pace! Thank you!

We currently have 577 students enrolled at Nashville Primary.   
Kindergarten – 176    Second Grade – 145
     First Grade – 122    Third Grade – 134

If the first month is an indication of how the rest of the year will go, we are in for something very special for the 2019-2020 school year! 

Help us continue to encourage your kids to keep up the great behavior and hard work. We celebrated August good behavior with Popsicles with the Principals.  

If haven’t already, “like” our Nashville Primary Facebook page.  It’s a terrific way to stay up-to-date on events, celebrate student successes, and participate in our weekly Primary Story Time.  

If you need anything at all, feel free to call.



As 1st-3rd grade parents, you can login to
Nashville Primary School’s Home Access
Center and see your child’s grades. This requires a password that will be sent home with the progress reports. The 3rd graders have already taken their passwords home. 

Each teacher also uses the Remind app to stay connected with parents. Information is sent by email or texts. Notify your child’s teacher if you are not enrolled in Remind.

Email is another fabulous way to stay in touch with your child’s teacher. School emails for all employees follow the same configuration.        first.name@nashvillesd.com.

We also have Nashville Primary Facebook and Instagram pages. Both are excellent ways to see what is going on campus. Share these pages with grandparents!  
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School to Home Communication
Life is SWEET at NPS
From the desk of Nathan Evans, Principal



Reminder to Students


· Tex
· Text
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The Little Scrapper 
Newsletter 
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